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Lancashire Football Association
Anti-Slavery and Human Trafficking Statement

Lancashire FA is an organisation that is committed to ensuring there is transparency in our own business and
in our approach to tackling modern slavery throughout our supply chains, consistent with our disclosure
obligations under the Modern Slavery Act 2015.

Lancashire FA prohibits the use of forced, compulsory or trafficked labour, or anyone held in slavery or
servitude, whether adults or children.

We expect the same high standards from our contractors, suppliers and other business partners, and place
this statement on our website to communicate our zero-tolerance approach to our suppliers, contractors and
business partners as well as to the entire football community that we serve. We also expect our suppliers to
hold their own suppliers to the same very high standards we adopt.

As part of our initiative to identify and mitigate risk we encourage all of our employees to raise concerns
about any issue or suspicion of modern slavery in any parts of our business or supply chains.

Our business aims to encourage complete transparency and signposting to this statement forms part of the
induction process for all individuals who work for us. We will support anyone who raises genuine concerns in
good faith under our statement. Any concerns should be raised directly with the CEO by email.

This statement is made pursuant to section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and constitutes the
Lancashire FA slavery and human trafficking statement.

Mr David Flory
Lancashire Football Association Chair
October 2023



